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BAHK arranged a Farewell and Welcome Ceremony for the BAHK Bangla School’s outgoing 
and newly joined teachers on 13th August 2022 at BAHK premises. The supervisor & two 
teachers took farewell, and two new teachers joined the team.	   
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Farewell	and	Welcome	Ceremony	of	the	BAHK	Bangla	School	Teachers:	
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BAHK arranged a Basketball Match for the community’s youth boys on 21st August 2022. 
Many youths attended the match and enjoyed the tournaments. There were jerseys, 
refreshments, and trophies from BAHK for our community’s future generation.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys	Basketball	Match	2022:	
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BAHK Bangla school resumption its session (2022-2023) on 3rd September 2022 with a 
ceremony in BAHK Bangla School premises. Consular Labor Mr. Zahidur Rahman of the 
Consulate General of Bangladesh in Hong Kong graced the program as the chief guest.  
 
 
 
 
  

BAHK	Bangla	School-	New	Session	(2022-2023)	opening	Ceremony:		
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BAHK arranged a two-day cricket tournament memorizing our two late beloved brothers, 
Mohammad Yousuf Ali, and Mahmudur Rahman, on October 8th and 9th, 2022. Many community 
members participated in the tournament, divided into four groups district-wise. The Consul General 
of Bangladesh in Hong Kong, Ms. Israt Ara, graced the tournament as the chief guest.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yousuf-Mahmud	Memorial	Cricket	Tournament	2022:		
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BAHK observed Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi (SAW) with solemnity and fervor on 16th October 2022. 
Bangladeshi Muftee Iftekhar Hossain, Mawlana Hossain Ahmed, and Mawlana Shariful Islam took 
part in the discussion on the spiritual life and ideology of the Holy Prophet Muhammad (PBUH). 
Guests were served traditional refreshments.  
 
              
              
              
              
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Observance	of	Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi	(SAW)	2022:		
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The honorable Consul General of Bangladesh in Hong Kong, Ms. Israt Ara, paid a courtesy visit 
to the Bangla School on 29th October 2022 with her high officials. She was very happy with the 
school’s activities and assured every possible help for the betterment of the school in the future. 
Students and Teachers found spirits in her visit to them. We are grateful to the honorable CG.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Consul	General’s	Bangla	School	Visit:		
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